
Churchyard Row, London SE11
Price £3,250 per month -  Furnished





Description
A selection of one and two-bedroom apartments available in
UNCLE Elephant and Castle, one of London’s tallest
developments.  Offering contemporary living, these stunning
apartments have been completed to an exceptional standard.
Both bedrooms contain large fitted wardrobes, two bathrooms
with one en-suite, stylish kitchen integrated Siemens
appliances, large balconies with excellent views of the London
Skyline, ample storage and are offered either furnished or
unfurnished.
UNCLE has a partnership with Made.com and all our furnished
flats are carefully designed with the best Made.com selection.
Residents have access to a 24 hour residents’ gym and a 45th
floor sky lounge with panoramic views of the iconic London
skyline with access to high speed fibre broadband up to 1GB.

UNCLE Elephant & Castle has a 24/7 on site team that ensures
that living with UNCLE is easy, safe and helpful. A community
you can be as much - or as little - a part of as you desire.
UNCLE is well situated for the City and central London and just
2 minutes’ walk from Elephant & Castle station, providing
access to the Northern line, Bakerloo line and Thameslink.

Rent is payable on a monthly basis and you may be required to
pay more than a month’s rent in advance, depending on your ci

= 24/7 on-site UNCLE team

= 45th floor sky lounge with exceptional views

= Residents lounge, work space, bar & kitchen areas

= Residents gym

= High Speed Fibre Broadband up to 1GB in communal areas

= Secure bike storage available

= 0.2 Elephant & Castle station

= Parking available at additional cost

= EPC: B

= Council tax: Band E



Floorplan
80 sq ft  │ 7 sq m

City

25 Walbrook The Walbrook
Building,
London EC4N 8AF
+4420 7337 4000
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